
Submitter: Tiffany Ogren 

On Behalf Of: Foster Home 

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3838 

I strongly oppose this bill for many reasons. Mainly due to the astronomical cost and 

resources it would take to implement the proposed ideology. Ultimately, this would 

cause a closure. Who we serve is 15, very vulnerable and complex needs, Medicaid 

individuals. 

This bill will hurt Oregon’s seniors! 


